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We wish all 4253  

shareholders a very  

Happy Christmas  

and a Happy and Healthy  

New Year. 



Just a reminder for all shareholders. 

The 4253 AGM takes place at  

2.00 pm, 13th January  

in the Tenterden Town Station Buffet,  

Station Road, Tenterden TN30 6HE.  
The buffet building is located at the far end of the platform. 

All shareholders are most welcome.  
 

Although we were due another full newsletter around now, we have decided to delay it by 

three or four weeks so that we can include news from our Annual General Meeting. 

We will also be able to give a report on the boiler situation  

(yes, it’s still in Liverpool), together with Henry Mowforth’s engineering progress report 

and the 4253 financial report from Jerry Preston-Ladd. 

 

 

The directors would like to thank everyone for their 

continued support to the project over this past year 

and wish all shareholders a Very Happy Christmas.  

We look forward to much progress in 2024! 

From 4253 



We’re always open - 24/7 at: 

 
Find out how you can help with buying 

Shares, Stays, Mugs, Plugs, 

Donations and much more! 

Also, see past Newsletters and the  

weekly Facebook progress reports . . .  

it’s all there, just go to our website and 

support YOUR  locomotive restoration. 


